
Christine Asiata 

From: 
Sent: 

Martinez, Steven R@DOT <Steven.R.Martinez@dot.ca.gov> 
Thursday, April 4, 2019 4:59 PM 

To: OPR State Clearinghouse 
Subject: FW: CEQA Referral-GPA 2019-01, Rez 2019-01, PD 277-Turlock Dental Care SCH# 

2019029143 

The Department has no comment on this project. 

Steven R. Martinez 

District 10 Planning 
(209) 942-6092 

From: Martinez, Steven R@DOT 

Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 1:51 PM 
To: 'kquintero@turlock.ca.us' <kquintero@turlock.ca.us> 

~. hftOtrbtlfPllllq1&lll1•zh 

APR 04 2019 

S.._CLEAltlNGffOUIE 

Subject: RE: CEQA Referral-GPA 2019-01, Rez 2019-01, PD 277-Turlock Dental Care 

Good Afternoon, 

The Department has no comment on this project. 

Please keep the Department updated as this project develops. 

Thank you, 

Steven R. Martinez 

District 10 Planning 
(209) 942-6092 

From: Joanne Foster <JFoster@turlock.ca.us> 

Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 3:36 PM 

To: sd1S68@att.com; planning@stancounty.com; Dumas, Thomas A@DOT <tom.dumas@dot.ca.gov>; Martinez, Steven 
R@DOT <Steven.R.Martinez@dot.ca.gov>; ceqa@valleyair.org 

Subject: CEQA Referral-GPA 2019-01, Rez 2019-01, PD 277-Turlock Dental Care 

Attached are the project routing for the General Plan Amendment 19-01, Rezone 19-01 Planned Development 277-
Turlock Dental Care located at 3131 Colorado Ave. The planner for this project is Katie Quintero and she can be 
contacted at kquintero@turlock.ca.us. 

Thank you, 

Joanne Foster 
Staff Services Technician 

City ofTurlock-Planning Division 
Phone: 209-668-5640 
Direct : 209-668-6090 

Email: jfoster@t urlock.ca.us 
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